Embassy of the United States of America

November 12, 2021

Dear Sir or Madam:

Families of members posted to the U.S. Embassy in Prague have been using Panda Ride for school
transportation for the past three school years. Panda Ride has been absolutely wonderful to work with.
Their customer service and reliability are excellent, and our families have nothing but good things to
report.

I can highly recommend Panda Ride, and we hope to continue to work with them.

Regards,

Ben Fehrman

Human Resources Officer &
Financial Management Officer
U.S. Embassy Prague



